
Information to parents - The Multiplication Tables check  

What is the multiplication tables check? 

The multiplication tables check (MTC) is statutory for all year 4 pupils.  

 The purpose of the MTC is to determine whether your child can recall their 

times tables fluently, which is essential for future success in mathematics.  

It takes place each year in the first few weeks in June, after the half term 

holiday. 

What will happen during the multiplication tables check? 

The format of the test involves answering 25 times table questions at random 

within a 6 second time limit.  

The check will be taken online during school time. 

There is no pass mark. 

It is similar to the format of Times Table Rockstars’ (TTRS) and children have 

engaged in regular practice. Daily practice supports the honing of their skills 

and recall.  

Should I be revising at home? 

Your child’s TTRS ‘heatmat’ shows through colour their speed and recall.  

Green = at speed and within the six seconds  

Orange and red = longer than six seconds  

 

Please encourage your child to practise the orange and red times tables at 

home with your child.  

Encourage your child to play TTRS for at least 6 minutes every day, including 

the ‘sound check’ for test practice.   

The TTRS app can be downloaded onto any electronic device including 

smartphones and tablets.  It can also be accessed online via a laptop or 

computer – via our website home page.  

How does TTRS work? 



There are different game modes to play.  We recommend your child plays 

studio and garage every day, soundcheck a few times a week and gig once 

a month. 

 

 


